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29th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Summer Term 2022 
 
I would like to welcome all of the children back following the holiday and hope that you have all 
had a great Easter break.  
 
Lego STEM Project  
This term, children will be completing a project using Lego and coding on the IPad. This will 
involve them developing their teamwork skills to produce a group outcome.  At the end of the 
project we will invite you into school to allow the children to share their work with you. Further 
information about this will follow.  
 
Topic 
As part of our Topic lessons, children will be exploring Map work, including using a four-figure grid 
reference and the use of a compass.  
 
PE Days 

 Monday- Indoor- Navy blue/black shorts and a white round neck t-shirt. Indoor PE kits 
should remain in school for the half term.  

 Thursday - Outdoor – Navy blue/black tracksuit and trainers – Children should come to 
school wearing their kit and please ensure that long hair is tied back. 

 
Music 
Music lessons will continue to take place on a Tuesday and children will require their glockenspiel 
in school on this day.  
 
Map work 
Alongside our topic lessons we will be exploring new places every 2-3 weeks as a whole school. 
We will be starting with Japan. Any research, facts, pictures that are done at home to support this 
would be greatly appreciated and we would love to see the results in school. 
 
Supporting your child at home 
Please endeavour to listen to you child read on a daily basis when possible, and record this in 
their diary. Conversation around the book is vital in order to progress their understanding of a 
variety of genres and texts.  
 



                                                    
 

We ask that children practise their spellings at home and continue to practise their times tables. In 
Year 3, children need to recall their 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 times tables up to 12 x.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. I am very much looking forward to the exciting new learning 
that will take place in Year 3 this term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs L Gardiner 
Class Teacher 
 
  


